MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION PROGRAM COUNCIL,

HELD ON WEDNESDAY MARCH 1st 2006

   PRESENT: Diane Bates, Alan Cohen, Barbara Dammel, David Holmes,


    Karen Jenkins, Jenna Klubnick, Bozena Leven, John Pollock,


    Suriza van der Sandt, Dodi Schmidt, Jennifer Wang,


    Patricia Wallace, Simona Wright.

1) The Minutes of the meeting held on February 1st were read and approved.

2) Most of the meeting was devoted to looking at the latest version of the

International Literacy Survey, provided by John Pollock. An extensive

discussion on the format of the questionnaire resulted in a small

sub-committee, consisting of Diane, David and Suriza, being formed which

would look in detail at the re-designing of certain questions. This

sub-committee would report back to John.

3) Karen Jenkins reported on the latest news from the Office of Global

Programs. It was noted that applications were still being received for

exchanges/study abroad for the next academic year. The list of approved

programs had been approved! The faculty advising structure regarding study

abroad was now being addressed, and Karen reported that the next big task

was the apportioning of site visits to the locations of the approved

programs. This would be viewed as a faculty development function.

4) David Holmes reported that Professor Tony Solomonides from the

University of the West of England, Bristol would be visiting the campus

this Friday to talk to interested students and strengthen the exchange

link between TCNJ and UWE.

5) The next meeting will be held on Wednesday April 5th.
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